From: <u>Clerks@vauqhan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Prohibiting Protests

Date: Friday, June 14, 2024 3:44:10 PM

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

C47.

From: Rhoda Madorsky

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:50 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Prohibiting Protests

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I am writing to express my gratitude for the member's resolution you introduced, calling for a bylaw that prohibits protests which intimidate or incite hatred, intolerance or violence within 100 metres of the city's vulnerable social infrastructure. Your continued work safeguarding our community is greatly appreciated.

I am encouraged that the resolution received the full support of council and look forward to the adoption of the by-law.

Thank you again for your steadfast support and for being a shining light in these dark times. It is my hope that other municipalities, provincial and federal governments, and all politicians follow your lead.

Rhoda Madorsky